
I trust that you oan spare an hour to "be
with us

yc\ Tours sincerely,

Àleo D. Hardie.
àDHiRP General Secretary.

Dear Hember:-

Will you kindly note that the December 
meeting of the Board of Directors will be held on Monday 
next, December 7th, at 4 p.m., in the conference room, 
third floor, of the Star Building.
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December 
First, 19 8 1.ROOM 1403

100 ADELAIDE STREET W.
TELEPHONE: ADELAIDE 7476

A. D. HARDIE. General Secretary
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